
Pilon, Janet

Subject: Lane reduction Queen and Dundurn

From: Ashleigh Leggat
Sent: Thursday, August 27, 2020 10:15 AM
To: clerk@hamilton.ca
Subject: Lane reduction Queen and Dundurn

Hello,
1 currently live at Braemar Place in Hamilton w ich is right at the top of the Queen street hill. I  ould like to request
that the City reconsider reducing the lanes along Aberdeen. Perhaps the councillors in favour of this reduction have
never driven down this road during rush hour, or pretty much any other hour of the day. Reducing the lanes will only
cause ADDITIONAL traffic for mountain residents trying to get to work, school etc.  ot to mention that when the traffic

backs up, cars inevitably turn down our street as well as Auchmar to find alternate routes in a panic and speed down the
road.

Im sure the argument is that residents should take the 403 and red hill for their commute but these routes are also crazy
congested during rush hour as i'm sure you know.

Residents on Aberdeen are already permitted to park their vehicles on the street overnight. That should continue.

Thank you
Ashleigh Leggat
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